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Eastern Shore Minor Hockey Association 

Meeting Minutes 

August 28, 2017 

6:30 pm Lake and Shore Rec Center 

 

 

 

In Attendance: 

Joey Albelleira, Natalie Stevens, Mike Humphrey, Janie Conrad, Doug Gallant, Lori Bartkiw, Lorri 

Arnold, Chelsea Burgess, Anne Bennet, Gina Dunn, Troy Nickerson, Tracey Avery, Danny 

Faulkner 

 

Regrets: 

Melissa Arnold, Jason St. Hilaire, Lynn Humphreys, Andrew Lowery, Calvin O’Driscoll 

 

Business: 

1) Joey welcomed Troy Nickerson to the association. 

2) Reviewed the number of registered players for each division. Midget numbers were 

lower so they will have an A, B, and a C. The A teams for both Pee Wee and Midget will 

have a full roster in order to be competitive. 

3) The number and levels of Novice teams will be revisited during balancing. 

4) Gina asked the member for feedback on the disciplinary documents as the association 

needs to create/update one. 

5) The cost to upgrade Goalline is $350 which the association will pay. Mangers will be 

encouraged to use it more this season. 

6) It was decided to buy both sets of jerseys (yellow and black) for Midget and Atom this 

year due to the cost and the work required to replace only one set in each division. Pee 

Wee and Bantam will use the jerseys with the old logo for this season. Novice will use 

the old Novice jerseys as well. Motion was put forward by Anne and seconded by Mike. 

It will be communicated to parents. 

7) Cleves will be stocking name bars and socks for all teams. Joey is working with them to 

find ones that will coordinate with the new jerseys. 

8) The new jerseys are $65 a piece so the jersey deposit this year will $130. Managers will 

collect the cheques. 
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9) Anne will be handing out jerseys directly to the teams this season. 

10) The ice is on schedule to be ready for September 16. Gina shared a tentative schedule 

for conditioning camp. Tryouts will start around September 21. 

11) The mezzanine will be open this season. Lori will draft a letter for the coordinators to 

share with all members regarding the guidelines for using the room. 

12) The novice boards will require 4 people to put them up. HNS and the Dartmouth 

association could provide training for people to learn how to do it. Mike Langille is 

checking to see if volunteers will need insurance. 

13) August 31 is the deadline to release players to Cole Harbour. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 

 

Next meeting TBA. 


